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     3rd September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
We have listened to feedback from parents/carers last year, and would like to explain our new homework arrangements for pupils from Year 1 to Year 6. 
Maths
Parents felt that loose homework sheets are easily lost or damaged.  As the completed sheets are kept in school, parents were unable to keep track of their child’s progress.
We have purchased Maths homework books, from which weekly tasks will be set.  The work will be marked and returned.  Each book will cover one year’s homework.
HOMEWORK SET EACH FRIDAY – TO BE RETURNED BY WEDNESDAY
The homework books are now available from school at a subsidised price of £2.50 (payable via your ParentPay account).  If you have not yet set up your ParentPay account, or need assistance in doing so, please contact the school office.  

Once payment has been made, we will give the book to your child to bring home.
Reading
Arrangements differ depending on the age of your child.  There will be an opportunity for parents to receive more information about this at a parents evening in the near future.
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Wednesday 18th September from 3.10-3.45pm
Years 1 & 2 – Wednesday 25th September from 3.10-3.45pm
Further information to follow closer to the time.

Yours faithfully
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A Dixon

Headteacher
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.
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